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January 4, 1996

Mr. Gordon Inaba
Inaba Engineering, Inc.
273 Waianuenue Avenue
Hilo, HI 96720

Dear Mr. Inaba:

Determination of Pre-Existing Lots
Richard Smart Revocable Personal Trust
Waikoekoe Lots
Waikoekoe and Lalakea, Hamakua Hawaii
TMK: 4-7-07:15

We have recently been asked by Title Guaranty Escrow Services, Inc. to verify our letter of
May 26, 1995 to-you to determine the status ofWaikoekoe Lots. Our letter concurred that
Waikoekoe Lots were created prior to the Planning Department and the Planning and Traffic
Commission's administration of the County's Subdivision requirements, however, our letter
referenced an incorrect Tax Map Key. The correct Tax Map Key is 4-7-07:15 and not
4-4-07:13.

We apologize for any inconvenience this error may have caused. Should you have any
questions, please contact Rodney Nakano of my staff.

Sincerely,

LA1Jd~///k~
r ~~~~'ZbOLDSTEIN

Planning Director
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May 26, 1995

Gordon Inaba
Inaba Engineering, Inc.
273 Waianuenue Avenue
Hilo, HI 96720

Dear Mr. Inaba:

Determination of Pre-Existing Lots
Richard Smart Revocable Personal Trust
Waikoekoe Lots
Waikoekoe and Lalakea, Hamakua, Hawaii
TM!<: 4-4-07: i~:f') /5

This is to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter containing
the documents regarding the subject property.

Please be advised that based upon the document submitted and a
review of our records, as well as those of the Real Property
Tax Division, we find the above referenced subdivision is a
pre-existing subdivision established prior to the first
County-wide Subdivision Ordinance of November 22, 1944.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact
Ed Cheplic of this department.

Sincerely,

~{(f~
~IRGINIA GOLDSTEIN

Planning Director
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